


Songs of Worship:
Michael Wygant

The Word to   
God’s People:
Rev. Tim Jones

Luke 10:23–28
“All For One”

ADDITIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
• how101 (Help Our World One-on-One) is COLLECTING TWIN-SIZED SHEET SETS for this year's Starfish  
 Camp in Uganda and for their Taraja Boy's Home in Kenya. Sheet sets should be new and kept in their plastic  
 for transport purposes.
• Have you considered ONLINE GIVING? It's quick, highly secure, and you can set up recurring gi�s for the  
 future. If you haven't investigated it yet, visit allsaintsministry. com/giving for more information or to get set up.  
 With any questions, contact Robin (see below).

CONTACT A STAFF MEMBER:
Rev. Tim Jones • Interim Pastor • tim.jones@allsaintsministry.com
Colin Hearn • Director of Worship • colin.hearn@allsaintsministry.com
Robin Bernal • Finance & Administration Coordinator • robin.bernal@allsaintsministry.com

CONTACT ALL SAINTS:
720.336.9010

6160 S. Wabash Way
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Monday, May 2 • 6:30– 
8:30 p.m. • Church Lobby
According to your last name, 
please bring the following: A–J: 
main dish; K-S: side dish; T-Z: 
dessert. Please also bring a 
non-alcoholic beverage of your 
choice for yourself. Please RSVP 
by Friday, April 29 online at: 
allsaintsministry.com/table.

Wednesday, April 27 • 
7–8:30 p.m. • Tim’s House: 
123 Location St.
Denver, CO 80205
Join us as we seek the Lord, listen 
for His voice, and pray for each 
other and the All Saints 
community. No registration is 
required—come join us in prayer!

WELCOME TO ALL SAINTS!
We’re glad you’re here. Please be seated by 

8:30 a.m. for the start of our service.

Pick up a contact card at the welcome table to get in touch or 
request prayer. Visit allsaintsministry.com for online 

sermons, giving, event details, and more.

As many of you suggested at 
our recent town hall meeting, 
we need everyone's help to 
make our church the best it can 
be! Following today’s service, 
Colin will be at the welcome 
table with various volunteering 
positions you can sign up for. 
With any questions, email Colin 
Hearn (see below).


